
July 7, 2021

Updates From the Road


Dear praying churches and friends, 


The month of June has sped by in a hurry! We drove 
from Florida to Michigan and had many meetings 
scheduled in the northern area of Michigan. We were 
able to present and fellowship with new churches and 
have had one new church promise support.


While in Michigan we spent time with family and had 
the opportunity to fellowship with our home church 
that we haven’t seen in the past six months. What a 
blessing and encouragement it is to spend time with 
friends! The boys got to spend a little bit of time in our 
home church’s VBS, with a space theme. Emrys 
enjoyed his first time getting to participate! 


Our calendar schedule is continually filling up and we 
are praising God for the meetings! The next few 
months are quite full and we look forward to being 
able to present the need of the Gospel in Italy. We 
would like to thank you for praying for Sabrina with 
the procedure she had this past month, the procedure 
went well and the results came back all clear. Please 
continue to pray for the souls of Italy and the 
missionaries serving there. As we have been praying 
and asking for prayer for more laborers in the country 
of Italy, we have just heard of another family who has 
surrendered to the field. Thank you for your 
faithfulness! 


In Christ,

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy.com

Praise Reports


• We have made more meetings 
this last month for the rest of 
the year, but the calendar is not 
yet full.


• Sabrina’s procedure went well 
and the results came back good


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed, and God 
to continue to call new 
missionaries.


• Our calendar to continue to fill 
with meetings for this year.


• Safety on the roads as we travel.


Our Boys


• Felix is teething; Emrys and 
Theo have enjoyed seeing 
grandparents and family on 
both sides.
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